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CHAIRWOMAN ANDERSEN ANNOUNCES THE CANCELLING OF THE MASON
COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MAY MEETING

Mason County Board of Commissioners Chairwoman Janet Andersen announced the cancellation
of the May 26, 2020 Board of Commissioners meeting. The agenda will be postponed until the
June 9% regular meeting.

The Board of Commissioners was scheduled to meet in person on May 26th. The decision to meet in
person was made due to the fact that the County could not meet the standards for a virtual meeting and
the stay at home order was scheduled to expire on May 15th. Governor Whitmer issued an Executive
Order that extended the stay at home order until May 28th. This Executive Order changes the paradigm
related to the initial decision. Andersen said “We believe it is important to comply with the law and
support the safety of our citizens.”



